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Good evening,

I have been made aware of plans to build opposite grappenhall sports club on Stockton lane. If there is an
official route to oppose these plans please let me know.

To take more of Grappenhalls fields and rural areas should not be allowed. To build on this site would
completely ruin the appeal of this village! This lane is enjoyed by so many for its peace and quiet, to take it
away from residents (as well as all the building around the walled gardens!) is not acceptable.

Nicola Neary

Sent from my iPhone




